
Town of Pittsford LIQUOR BOARD – December 20, 2023 – DRAFT 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Alicia Malay, W. Joseph Gagnon, David Mills, Mark Winslow, and Thomas 

Hooker.  OTHERS PRESENT:  Joe Repetur, Scott Kaufman, Charles “Butch” Shaw, Eileen Guyette, 
Ann Reed, David Atherton - Town Manager, Kelly Giard – Recording Secretary. 

The Liquor Board was called to order at 7:49 PM by Chairman Malay. 

A request has been received from the Pittsford Recreation Department to serve alcohol at the 

Ice Bowl fundraiser.  M. Winslow inquired if the insurance was in place.  Town Manager 

Atherton stated that everything was in place for the event to be held on January 14, 2024.   

Motion by M. Winslow and seconded by D. Mills to approve the application request.  Motion 

passed unanimously 5 – 0. 

 

The Liquor Board adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Kelly Giard 

Recording Secretary 

_______________________________________ 

Alicia Malay, Chairman 

 

_______________________________________ 

David Mills, Vice Chairman 

 

_______________________________________ 

Thomas Hooker, Selectman 

 

_______________________________________ 

Mark Winslow, Selectman 

 

_______________________________________ 

W. Joseph Gagnon, Selectman 


